
 
 
 

 
 
 
On March 29 members of OPNA participated in the Brightside 

08 clean up projects. We worked in the most public areas of our 

neighborhood - Outer Loop/Minors Lane/Briarcliff Rd.  It was 

hard work but a little fun too.   

 

Thanks to the OPNA members who helped out with this project.   

 

There is an Okolona clean up scheduled in May.  Check the 

calendar on this web site for exact information. 

 


